JOHN-RICHARD

John-Richard Welcomes Drew Moore as Chief Financial Officer

WHITSETT, NC — John-Richard is pleased to announce the appointment of
Drew Moore as Chief Financial Officer, effective January 6, 2025. With over
28 years of experience across supply chain and manufacturing, Moore brings
deep expertise in financial management, operational strategy, and team
leadership.

Starting his career at Blyth as a controller and supply chain manager, he would
eventually join MVP Group International and Elastic Fabrics of America in the
CFO position, where he focused on driving efficiency and sustainable growth.
At John-Richard, Moore’s initial priorities include using the strengths of John-
Richard to maintain growth expectations in the current uncertain marketplace.

Moore was drawn to the opportunity to apply his experience in a new industry and looks forward to contributing
to John-Richard’s continued evolution. His appointment reflects the company’s commitment to strong
leadership and strategic expansion within a competitive, fast-moving marketplace.

Drawn by the opportunity to apply his experience to a new industry, Moore looks forward to contributing to
John-Richard’s ongoing evolution.
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Stay informed by visiting www.johnrichard.com or connect with John-Richard on social media for real-time updates.

Press inquiries can be directed to:
Scott Smith, CMO, John-Richard
ssmith@johnrichard.com

Social Media inquiries can be directed to:
AE Reed, Director of Social Media, John-Richard
areed@johnrichard.com



